
Bikes and scooters 
We encourage children to come to school on 
bikes and scooters as we recognise the im-

portance of a healthy  lifestyle.  
 

In order to keep everyone safe in the play-
ground, please remind your child to walk with 

their bike or scooter once they are on the school 
grounds.  

 

 

 
 

Social media 
Please like and share our  
social media to keep up to 

date with in school activities. 

Phonics morning 
 

Thank you to all the parents who attended the KS1 
Phonics mornings. It was lovely to have you in school 

to see how we teach early reading so we can work 
together to support your child to make great          

progress.  

Class Dojo 
 

Class Dojo is an app that teachers and staff will use 
to share key information with you and photos of your 

child while they are learning.  
 

If you need to contact either the class teacher or   
another member of staff, please phone the office or 

email us at  
office@cloverfields.org.uk  

Reminders 

Remember to bring your sponsorship form and 
money in for the ‘Dance-a-thon’ on Wednesday 
3rd October - Children can wear own clothes 

Wear warm and cosy clothes and book your  
special themed lunch on Thursday 4th October - 

Book on MCAS or through the office 

Reception - Year 6 flu vaccinations - Friday 4th 
October - Link to consent on ClassDojo  

School closes for October half term on Friday 
18th October - Normal time 

Remember to bring in your Harvest festival     
donations to your classroom - Last day for    

contributions is the 4th October 

Breakfast club opens at 7:45am - This is to     
ensure the staff have the time to make sure they 
are prepared for the children. Please remember 

to book a place on MCAS 

Staff changes 
 

We sadly said goodbye to Mrs Stewart this week. 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank her for 

all her hard work and we wish her the very best for 
the future. 

We would like to welcome Miss Cresswell to Team 
Cloverfields on a more regular basis. Miss Cresswell, 

has worked with children in Foundation Stage       
previously so is familiar with the school and the daily 

routines. 

Upcoming events 
 

Come to school wearing yellow to support  
Mental Health on Thursday 10th October  

 

Book fair 
 

Thank you for supporting our school by purchasing 
books and stationery at the book fair.  

 
A staggering £576.85 was raised and school will   

receive half of that amount to spend on quality books 

Staffing 

On a Thursday, Mr Coll will teach Whales class 
while Mr Holbrook is out on training.  


